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Review of Prices for Broken Hill's water and 

sewerage services from 1 July 2019 

Invitation for feedback  

The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 

(IPART) is conducting reviews of Essential Energy’s 

water and sewerage prices in and around Broken Hill, 

and WaterNSW’s prices for the Murray River to Broken 

Hill pipeline, from 1 July 2019. 

IPART has released Issues Papers for both reviews, with 

background information to help interested parties make 

submissions.  Our Issues Papers, and pricing proposals 

from Essential Energy and WaterNSW, are available on 

IPART’s website (www.ipart.nsw.gov.au). 

We encourage all interested parties and individuals to 

make submissions to our Issues Papers.  Submissions 
are due by 30 October 2018.  Information on how to 

lodge a submission is available on our website.   

We will host a public hearing on 20 November 2018 at 

9:30am ACST at the Broken Hill Civic Centre, 

31 Chloride Street, Broken Hill NSW 2880. All 

interested parties and individuals are welcome to attend. 

Please register on IPART’s website. 

All documents are available on the IPART website or by 

calling Maria Tortura on (02) 9290 8478.  Inquiries should 

also be directed to Maria Tortura or 

ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Hugo Harmstorf, Chief Executive Officer 

Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 

PO Box K35, Haymarket Post Shop  NSW  1240 
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